
THE IPSWICH MEN’S SHED INC 
 
 
 

  

“SHOULDER TO SHOULDER” 

President:     Terry Carter  
Vice-President:    Roger Overell  
Junior Vice President:  Rob Crepin 
Secretary:     Brian Parker     
Treasurer:    Bill Fisher      
Registrar:     TBA   
BBQ:      Tom Parker 
Committee:    John Humphreys; David Winnington; Ian Ross.  
     Brian Oberholster; Anjan Kundu 
Patron:     Lance McCallum MP (Member for Bundamba) 
Future Development:  Bob Edyvean 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 

 

Location:  
3A Mining Street 
Bundamba Q 4304 
Phone The Shed 
 07 3436 5857 
 

Postal Address: 
3A Mining Street 

Bundamba Q4304 
ipswichmensshed@hotmail.com 

web : ipswichmensshed.org.au 

Membership fees $10 Joining Fee +$35 for 1 year 
 daily fees $3 plus $5.00 lunch  

   Open Tuesday, Thursday & Saturday 8am-2pm  
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SAD PASSING 
BRADLEY MOORE 
(SHAKEY) 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

R.I.P. BRAD (PAST MEMBER) 
 

 
JOHN WILLIAMS (SAD NEWS) 

REPORTED THAT HIS WIFE THELMA LOST HER 15-YEAR BATTLE WITH 
DEMENTIA LAST MONDAY AFTER 62 YEARS MARRIED. 



Donation to Ips. Hosp. Museum: 
Thank you to Malcolm Meares for the donation of 

2 cutting boards/bread boards to Ipswich. 
Hospital Museum for their fund-raising raffles. 

 

 

TIMBER DONATIONS 

Any donations of timber coming into the shed are to be passed through John Kenneally, Rob Crepin 

or Brian Parker. We have a large stock of usable wood, and it is feared we have become a dumping. 

ground for people wanting to save dump fees. Any wood is to be of usable quality within the 

foreseeable future. 

 
 



Queensland Men’s shed association 
Governance Seminar: QMSA are holding a 2 day. 

Governance seminar on 16 and 17 April. 

Terry and Bob Edyvean will attend. 
 

NEWS!! MEMBERSHIP- CAPPED AT 135  
 
 

 
 

 
TIG WELDING COURSE A HIT! 
THANKS NEVILLE SARGOOD 



 
PHOTO WALL  PROGRESSING WELL ! 

THANKS IVAN 
 
 

 
THE BRIDGE PROJECT -WELL DONE TEAM ! 



 

 
 

A ROCKERROO! 
BY ERIC JONKER ! 

 

 
 

WHO KNOWS ANYONE IN THIS PIC 
A PRIZE FOR THE NAMES ?-2 MEMBERS 



NEW SAW 
 
 

Overview 
This industrial quality ST-12D table saw manufactured in Taiwan and is practically compact in size but of 

very robust construction and primarily designed to rip through all the hard timbers that is required in 

many of today’s professional workshops. 

 

The secret to this great saw is the heavy-duty trunnion that supports the large 305mm blade & drive motor 

is substantially rigid so it can handle & withstand the workload to perform accurate cuts all day. 

Furthermore, connected to this mechanism are the two smooth action dials with locks to adjust the 

desired blade height & tilt angle for each required set up. Like all good industrial saws this saw is built with 

superior strength in mind and the massive total weight of 249kg is a great example of that. 

 

The main table is extremely heavily webbed cast iron which provides a rigid mounting point to connect the 

trunnion mechanism to support the 305mm main blade. The induction motor power is provided by a 

3.75kW / 5hp 415V via three A-section belts that will drive the blade through the most stubbornness 

timbers. The heavy-duty fence securely locks onto the front and rear of the extra-long square metal tubes 

to allow a huge 1220mm ripping capacity. 

 

This great saw also includes a mitre guide, mobile wheelbase kit that allows you to move the saw around 

your workshop and a rear dust port that will remove internal dust from underneath the blade when 

connected to a comparable optional dust extraction system. 

 

OPERATORS MUST BE TRAINED PRIOR TO USE 
 
 
 



 
WE NOW HAVE THE PLANS FOR RE-INSTALLATION 

WE NEED A TEAM TO START THE PROCESS? 

• ACCESS LOCATION 

• ACCESS STOCK ON HAND 

• GET ELECTRICAL 3 PHASE INSTALLED 
 

 



 
TERRY BATES 

WE RECENTLY CELEBRATED TERRY’S LIFE  
SADLY MISSED  

 

 
RECENT BIRTHDAYS-TERRY, BARRY AND TED 

 



 
DEAN AND TED AT THE BEGINNING IN 2011 
 

Ipswich men’s shed The Beginning ALL Aussie boys need a shed. So the saying goes... and it seems that they 
need one even more as time goes by. The Bundamba Men's Shed was opened on Monday and looks set to 
be an oasis for men looking to shoot the breeze and engage in creative activities. Ipswich Men's Shed steering 
committee president Dean Olafsen said the shed "is a place you can do things with your hands and also open 
up your heart as well". He said the shed catered for men from 18 to 80 but "predominantly the target group 
is post-60". "They are retirees who often get lonely, depressed and bored under their wives' feet," he said. 
"There will be a range of activities such as woodworking, metalworking and tinkering with cars for those who 
were petrol heads when they were younger. We hope to have social programs, bus tours and lunches...and 
a health system where guys can get checkups and listen to talks from dieticians. I've got a dream that over 
time we'll be able to extend the shed and have an annexe where there can be counselling and support. A lot 
of guys carry hidden and buried grief." The shed is a joint project with the Salvation Army of Bundamba who 
have made the building available. Mr Olafsen said funding was provided by the Mayor Paul Pisasale, Cr Bruce 
Casos with assistance from Federal MP Shayne Neumann. The shed was flood damaged and has been 
restored by workers from the former State Government's Skilling Queenslanders for Work program. 

 

 
WE WISH DEAN ALL THE BEST AND SALUTE HIM FOR HIS IDEA TO 
START THE SHED. 
HE MUST BE PROUD OF OUR ACHIEVEMENTS TO DATE! 
 

 
 
 



 
 
 
 

 


